14.

COMMEMORATION OF MR ANDREW JOHNSON

The Board considered a report on the contribution of Andrew Johnson to the heritage of Christchurch,
and considered rescinding its decision of 4 June 1997, which renamed “Radley Playground” as
“McCombs Playground”.

The Board resolved:

1.

2.

That its decision of 4 June 1997 be rescinded.

That the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate discuss the renaming of the playground with the
McCombs family.

That the playground be renamed “Andrew Johnson’s Playground”.

That an information board be erected in the playground incorporating details of
Andrew Johnson’s work and former features of the site.



